JACKSON TOWNSHIP
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
VOTING MEETING MINUTES

June 15, 2023

The June 15, 2023, voting meeting of the Jackson Township Board of Supervisors was called to order by
Chairman Grinnell at 7:00 PM. In attendance were Chairman Jay Grinnell and Township Manager Chris
Rearick.

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION:

No public comment.

PUBLIC HEARING:

A hearing concerning the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) program in general, the needs of
the community that can be met with CDBG funding, and the Three-Year Community Development Plan.

Danielle Rich, a CDBG consultant for Butler County, were in attendance along with Chairman Jay Grinnell
and Township Manager Chris Rearick. Carl Robertson of 300 Textor Hill Road and Jesse McCune of 259
Textor Hill Road also attended.

Ms. Rich briefly presented the CDBG funding through a new entitlement through the county based on
growing population levels for community development. Through this funding, the Township will receive
$104,383 for community development in low- and moderate-income areas.

The public hearing closed at 7:28 PM.

SUPERVISORS and STAFF ROUNDTABLE

ADJOURNMENT:

There being no other business before the Board, on a motion by Osterwise seconded by Grinnell, the
meeting was adjourned at 7:31 PM.
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